
RAOB Friends & Users:                   November 2015      

 

You have received this message because you are a RAOB owner or friend.  If 

you received this message in error or no longer desire to receive these 

messages, just respond to this message by indicating REMOVE in the Subject or 

Body of this message. 

 

For RAOB 6.5 users. This is the last update for the RAOB 6.5 program, because 

the new RAOB 6.6 program is now the official distribution edition.  You can 

download this last v6.5 update at any time using RAOB's Help menu (RAOB 

Program Updates) for the download link, or just use this direct link: 

http://raob.com/filelinks/raob65upgrade.htm    

 

RAOB Program News.  With the release of the new RAOB 6.6 program, many new 

and improved features are now available > http://raob.com/enhancements66.php  

All those eligible for a free v6.6 upgrade or those eligible for discounted 

upgrades were already notified by email.  If you were not notified and you 

believe that you may be eligible for an upgrade, please contact ERS at 

wxx@raob.com and provide your RAOB serial number.      

 

RAOB Module Sale. Use this link for the Cross-Section module’s 25% off sale 

during 1-10 November 2015 … http://www.raob.com/sales/sale_201511.pdf  Sale 

is valid for the Standard and Advanced Cross-Section modules. 

 

RAOB User Hint.  RAOB's unique Severe Weather Alert system can be configured 

to automatically email and/or text alert messages > 

http://raob.com/assets/images/RAOB_Email.jpg 

 

RAOB Customer Quote of the Month, from Colombia: ‘Some ten years ago I used 

some demo version of the RAOB for teaching purposes, and it just was 

wonderful. Now that I have been practicing with the present RAOB these days 

to gain familiarity with all its functionalities, I must say that it's really 

a fantastic tool. We are very happy and wanted to congratulate you.’ 

 

RAOB Customer Corner.  RAOB is used to study an English hailstorm > 

http://onlinelibrary.wiley.com/doi/10.1002/wea.2162/pdf 

 

RAOB 6.7 Beta program.  The RAOB factory has been retooled as work on the new 

RAOB 6.7 program has started.  This will be the 23rd consecutive year of 

continued atmospheric sounding processing innovations along with responsive 

technical support.  If you have made a RAOB 6.6 purchase, you are eligible to 

use the 6.7 Beta program now since you will be eligible for this free upgrade 

when RAOB 6.7 is released next year.  If you want to use the RAOB 6.7 Beta 

program now, or are not sure of your eligibility, just contact wxx@raob.com 

and provide your RAOB serial number.  Use this link to view the complete list 

of RAOB Beta enhancements > http://raob.com/raob67beta.htm 

 

------------------------ 

Important … If you have program comments or questions, please send them using 

a separate message to wxx@raob.com 


